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December 14, 2016

Mr. Scott Payne

Manager of Major Projects
Winnipeg Transit

421 Osborne Street
Winnipeg, MB R3L 2A2

Dear Mr. Payne:
Re:  City of Winnipeg - Southwest Rapid Transit Corridor — Stage 2 Project

The report submitted by Dillon Consulting Limited on behalf of the City of Winnipeg
dated November 23, 2016, which demonstrates how the City plans to manage the offset of
wetlands lost as a result of construction of the Southwest Rapid Transit Corridor - Stage 2
project, has been reviewed.

The report is satisfactory and fulfills the requirements of Clause 12 b) of Environment
Act Licence 3121 E.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Elise Dagdick of this
office at Elise.Dagdick@gov.mb.ca.

Yours sincerely,

Tracey Braun, M.Sc.
Director

e Honourable Cathy Cox
Marlene Gifford, Dillon Consulting
Public Registries



